
I am writing to you to condemn the imprisonment of Murad Shtewi, and to ask you to 
release him immediately and unconditionally, as he is a prisoner of conscience, 
detained solely for the peaceful exercise of his right to freedom of expression.

I sincerely urge you to protect the right to freedom of expression and assembly in the 
Occupied Palestinian Territories by rescinding Military Order 101, which unlawfully 
restricts these rights. 

Thank you very much for your attention.

Sincerely yours,


